
Important Information Regarding the Application Process: 

The application deadline for the next summer semester is November 15, 2019. We’re 

very much looking forward to welcoming your students to the St. Pölten UAS! All 

relevant information about studying in St. Pölten (e.g. also about accommodation) can 

be found in our International Student Guide. The academic calendar for the next year 

can be found here. 

  

For information regarding our study programmes, please visit our website.  

We also offer a number of English modules and the European Project Semester.  

Please note that the modules are not complete yet and subject to changes until the 

beginning of the summer semester.  

  

 Computing Module for students of IT 

 EPS for students of Media Technology 

 Spotlight on Media Business for students of Media and Economics 

  

Please find our Application Form as well as the Learning Agreement attached. After 

nomination, the students will receive further – and more detailed – information.  

 

https://www.fhstp.ac.at/en/international/incoming-students/application
https://www.fhstp.ac.at/en/international/incoming-students/academic-calendar
https://www.fhstp.ac.at/en/international/incoming-students/incoming-students?set_language=en
https://www.fhstp.ac.at/de/mediathek/pdfs/infoblaetter/computing_module.pdf
http://www.europeanprojectsemester.eu/providers/St_Poelten
https://www.fhstp.ac.at/de/mediathek/pdfs/englisch/spotlight_on_media_business.pdf

